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Another tax is not the answer to every problem. Ever household in Oregon has to live 

within their budgets and do not have the luxury of just creating more money like 

governments are always trying to do. Let's try to be fiscally responsible for once and 

use the existing revenues more wisely so that new taxes, like this one, are not 

needed. 


